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Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Raised curbs at driveways

From: Michelle Hughes < XXXXXXXXXX > 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 9:07 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission 
<TransportationCommission@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Raised curbs at driveways  
  
 
Hi.  I have heard of a thing where sidewalks can stay at their level, raised above road level, even where they 
cross driveway curb-cuts.  It seems like sidewalks usually dip down to road level to accommodate 
driveways.  But if the sidewalks stayed at the raised level, they could serve as speedbumps, reminding drivers to 
be careful as they pull out of a driveway onto the road. 
 
Can we do that in Ann Arbor?  Can we require it at all intersections?  Or could we require it in certain 
zones?  Is this a UDC thing or some other code?  Is it already mentioned in the Transportation Plan? 
 
Thanks. 
--Michelle 


